
 
 
 
 
 
May 9th, 2023 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Steve Blom, I am the Managing Partner for Texas Roadhouse in Billings, MT.  I have worked for Texas 
Roadhouse for 22 years and have had the privilege to work with some incredible organizations, Hoodies 4 Heroes is one 
such organization.   
 
I am writing this letter, on behalf of the 100+ Roadies that make up Team Billings, to show our support for this amazing 
cause that Mr. Rick Baker has championed. Together, we have helped raise hundreds of dollars through Dine to Donate 
nights, and providing Rick a platform to not only sell his apparel but to spread the message that he is so devoted too.   
 
I look forward to working with Rick in the future and to help Hoodies 4 Heroes reach their goal to erect a memorial to 
honor those Montanans that have paid the ultimate price.  
 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steve Blom 
Managing Partner 
Billings, MT #157 
 
 

 

1824 King Ave. West 
Billings, MT 59102 
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